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27 March 2024 
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

We are delighted to announce that the College’s PTA - FOSDA ‘Friends of South Dartmoor 

Association’ have, once again, been successfully awarded a funding bid through the Co-op to 

support our students who are entitled to Free School Meals.  

 

The money received will be used to increase the daily limit for students who are in receipt of 

Free School Meals from £2.65 to £3.65 per day. When returning from the Easter holiday, the 

daily limit for these students will increase automatically and run until we break up for the May 

half term. At this point the allowance will return to the nationally awarded amount of £2.65. 

While it is a shame that we cannot continue the increase longer term, it is wonderful that we are 

able to put it in place for this coming half term. We are grateful to FOSDA and the Co-op for 

making this possible. If you have any questions, please contact Reception 

enquires@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk. 

  

Kind regards   

  

Chris Tregidgo 

Operations Manager  
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